
 

 
 

 

 
TITLE XX PUBLIC HEARING – APRIL 3, 2025 
 
 
Title XX is a flexible federal funding source that Seneca County Department of Job and Family 
Services (SCDJFS) receives through the Ohio Department of Job and Family Services (ODJFS) 
based on an annual allocation. This allocated money is used in the operation of social services 
programs. These funds are distributed by the state, but the county DJFS determines what 
services will be available in the community.  SCDJFS is having a Title XX public hearing in 
preparation for the Title XX Comprehensive Social Services Plan.  

ODJFS requires each County Job and Family Services agency to complete a plan on a biennial 
basis – currently for the federal fiscal years, October 1, 2025, through September 30, 2026 
(FY26), and October 1, 2026, through September 30, 2027 (FY27). ODJFS also requires that a 
public hearing be held during a planning committee meeting.   

SCDJFS’ Planning Committee meeting and public hearing regarding this plan will be April 3, 
2025, at 3:00 p.m. The meeting will be held in person at SCDJFS, 900 E. County Rd. 20, Tiffin, OH 
44883, Conference Room A and virtually through a Microsoft TEAMS link. To participate 
virtually in the public meeting, please email Assistant Director, Steven Kaifas for the link at: 
Steven.Kaifas@jfs.ohio.gov.   

Posted on Seneca County DJFS website March 18, 2025 - April 3, 2025, by Steven Kaifas 

SCDJFS Contact:  
Steven Kaifas, Assistant Director  
Steven.Kaifas@jfs.ohio.gov 
419-447-5011 ext. 2435 
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SCDJFS TITLE XX PUBLIC HEARING 

APRIL 3, 2025, 3:00 P.M. 

AGENDA 

 

I. Welcome and Introductions 

II. Purpose of meeting 

III. Presentation of SCDJFS Title XX Profile Plan for FY 2026 and FY 2027 

IV. Discussion 

a. Guidelines for spending 

b. SCDJFS PRC Plan coverage 

V. Comments 

VI. Adjournment  

  


